


with the HRC preferred language list. To facilitate this process, the WDU may provide 
subject matter experts assigned to draft or update a policy with the preferred language 
list as a reference. SFPD provided an example of its update of two policies, where it 
replaced the use of “he/she” to the singular “they,” among other changes. 
When any policy is up for review according to the broader policy to update policy on a 
five-year cycle, the WDU is also tasked with ensuring that the policy is updated to 
remove any archaic or biased language. 
Based upon all of the above, the Department of Justice finds that SFPD is in substantial 
compliance with this recommendation. 
Please let us know if you have any questions or would like to discuss these further.  
  
Tanya 

 



       

                

               

                 

            

      

     

    

                  

                

                      

                  

                  

                

               

            

                   

                 

   

              

                  

 

             

          
      

    

            

                  

          

    



    

              
              

   
              

                
                 

               
 

   

  

             
               

              
              

          
               

             
        

            
            

             
               

           
             

       

              
              

              
            

               
   

  

              
            

 

        



 

    

           
          

    

  
         

   
          

  

            
             

               
             

            
            

     

          
         

          
         

         
            

          
          

          
          

             
            

         
            

       

            
          

          
         

           
           

                
               

           

        



 
    

           
         

              
           

               

           
              

               
            

          
             

               
              

         

          
           

         
            

             
           

            
             
             

               
             

            
 

       

             
           

            
              

              
           

               
          
          

              

              
                

        



    

           
          
            
          

           
           

         
    

           
            

              
         

           
             

          
            

             

             
           

             
           

      

           
             

           
               

             
             

             
    

            
             
        
          

           
            

 

        



    

            
            

   

            
          

             
         

           
          

           
          
           

           
          

        




